
 
Frost scholarship programme (Israel) 

Following the successful launch of the Frost scholarship programme for Israeli 
students last year we are delighted to confirm another four full scholarships will be 
available for Israeli students to obtain a Master of Science degree at the University of 
Oxford starting in October 2016.  

The full eligibility criteria will be confirmed shortly, and details will appear on our 
website at www.graduate.ox.ac.uk/frostisrael from September 2015. 

We would like to bring this opportunity to the attention of as many students as 
possible, and we would be very grateful if you could let your students know about the 
Frost Scholarship. We will be back in touch in October to send out posters and 
postcard to advertise the programme. 

We would also like to set up virtual information sessions to run in mid-late October so 
that students can learn more about the Frost scholarship and how to apply. I would 
be very grateful if you could let me know the best dates and time for these sessions 
to run so we can reach as many students as possible. 

If you have any further questions, please email Elizabeth Eden 
elizabeth.eden@admin.ox.ac.uk 

Yours sincerely 

 

Elizabeth Eden, Frost Scholarship Officer                                      
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